
  
Maths 

We will be looking at the numbers to 20. 
The children will be learning how to 

count on and back with numbers beyond 
10. 

We will be adding and taking away using 
the first, then, now structure. 

We will also be learning about doubling, 
sharing and grouping. 

The children will be completing jigsaw 
and shape puzzles. They will also be 

matching arrangements of shapes and 
using positional language. They will be 
exploring how shapes are combined and 

separated. 
The children will be developing their 
problem solving and critical thinking 

skills. 
 

Literacy 
We will be continuing with our daily 

phonics lesson. This will help the children 
to read and write CVC words and simple 

sentences. 
We will be sharing stories such as ‘The 

Very Lazy Ladybird.’ The children will be 
learning to retell these stories, they will be 

writing parts of the stories and then 
adding new parts to change the stories. 
We will be looking at non-fiction books 

about minibeasts and the children will be 
writing their own non-fiction report. 

The children will be continuing to learn 
rhymes and poems. 

 

Class 1 Summer 2022 
This term our topic in Class 1 is ‘In the Garden.’ 

The children’s interests will continually be used to inform 
the direction in which our topic takes. 

Our whole school topic day this term is ‘The Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee’ and our whole school topic week is 

‘World of Water.’ 
 

How you can help 
Talk to your child about our topic. 

Read your child’s books with them and practise their 
keywords. Read stories to your child, talking about 

what has been read. 
Look at the phonics activity sheets together. 

Practise the Maths Key Instant Recall Facts (KIRF’s). 
Thank you! 


